
  STOCK EXCHANGE OF MAURITIUS 
    

SEMTRI Reaches New All-Time High 
 

The Stock Exchange of Mauritius’ Total Return Index, SEMTRI, closed 
today’s trading session at a record high of 11,446.40 points. 

Launched in 1989, the SEMTRI was designed to track both price movements 
and dividend performances of rupee-denominated stocks listed on the 
Official Market. Over the past 36 years, it has stood as a robust 
measure of long-term shareholder value creation. 

Since inception, the SEMTRI has generated an annualised total return 
of 14 %, a performance that reflects the resilience, consistency, and 
value delivered by a number of SEM’s bellwether listed companies, 
through both price appreciation and dividend distribution. 
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